
 

 

 
           May 6th, 2019 

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3753 
 
RE:  Case Number 17-2329-TP-COI 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe 
 
In accordance to the above-referenced case, the Commission directed each NXX code 
holder in the 937 NPA to file a consumer education plan. 
 
PNG Telecommunications Inc. d/b/a Powernet, to the extent applicable, will follow 
the plan submitted by AT&T on March 26, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jay Williams  
Powernet 
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